'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

13th March 2024

Year 3 Production - Good news

Dear Parents/Carers.

The Year 3 Easter Production 'Good News' will be taking place very soon. The dates and times for the performances are as follows:

Tuesday 26th March at 2pm and Tuesday 26th March at 6pm

If for any reason your child will be absent for either of these performances, please let the class teachers know **as soon as possible** so that alternative arrangements can be made.

The children will be given advice as to the costumes they will require and we would really appreciate your help with this. When your child is asked to bring their costume into school, please put them in a named bag and ensure that all items have your child's name in them.

The children will need to be in school by 5:30pm on the Tuesday evening and the production will finish at approximately 7pm. Children will need to be collected by an adult after the evening performance.

<u>Seats are limited to two per family per performance</u> - Please note: school age children will need to have a seat reserved if they wish to attend. We will not be able to admit them without this.

If they are not all taken then you may be able to ask for an extra seat nearer the date.

To reserve your seats please 'click here' to complete the online form.

Seat reservations must be made in advance and by Thursday 21st March.

You will then receive a text by the end of the school day on Friday 22nd March to confirm your seats for the performance.

We ask that you **do not** bring young children to the performances as there are no creche facilities available.

May we also take this opportunity to say that due to safeguarding procedures, you will be unable to take photographs or video the performance.

Many thanks,

Year 3 Teachers

Mrs Mann, Mrs McDermott and Mrs Thind

I-ASPIRE: Independence: Ambition Self-Control Perseverance Integrity Responsibility Empathy